
 
 
 
 
 

 
COVID19 Vaccination Policy 
 
Eglinton Experiences Limited 
Covid19 Policy Explanation 
 
 
Dear Guest, 
 
As you are aware, New Zealand will move to the Traffic Light system on Friday 
3rd December 2021. 
 
Eglinton Valley Camp (previously known as Knobs Flat) is fully committed to the best 
possible health and safety protection for our team, guests, and visitors to our camp.  After 
undertaking a thorough risk assessment, we have decided the best course of action for us 
to achieve this is to implement a Covid Vaccination Passport requirement in our 
workplace. 
 
From Friday 3rd December, all our team interacting with guests will be vaccinated and all 
guests and visitors to our workplace over 12 years and 3 months of age must be able to 
produce a Covid Vaccination Passport to prove they are fully vaccinated against Covid-19. 
 
In addition to above policy, we also require that all guests and visitors: 
 

• Notify us if they are feeling unwell or have cold/flu symptoms and we can change 
your arrival date or facilitate a full refund. 

• Scan in prior to entering our workplace. 
• Practice good hygiene including hand sanitizing. 
• We also encourage the use of face coverings; however, these are not mandatory at 

the Orange Light setting. 
 
If you have not been vaccinated and do not have an exemption, we regret that for the 
safety of all our guests, our team, and our remote community, you will not be able to stay 
with us at this time. In this case, our friendly team can help you re-book your visit for a 
later date (once you are fully vaccinated), or we will provide you with a full refund if your 
booking was made with us prior to 3rd December 2021. If your booking was not made 
directly with us, please talk to your point of purchase to seek a full refund. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Best regards, 
The team at Eglinton Valley Camp. 
 


